
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Sends a Cable of Condolences to German Chancellor on
the Crash of the German Plane

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim,head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, sent on Wednesday,

25/3/2015, a cable of condolences to the German chancellor Angela Merkel on the crash of the

German plane, expressing his solidarity and his deep sorrow for the incident and his sympathy

with the families of the crash victims.


